
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
May 31, 2024 

 

To:  Santaquin City Mayor and City Council 

  

From:  Amalie R. Ottley, City Recorder       

RE:   Mulberry Annexation    

 

Mayor and Council Members, 

 

A petition and application for the Mulberry Annexation has been submitted to the City for 

approximately 150 acres of land located south of Main Street and east of I-15 in Utah County. 

After review by the City Recorder and Legal Counsel, it was determined that the correct noticing 

requirements were met by the applicant and the filing fee was paid. Pursuant to Utah State Code 

§10-2-405:  

 

(1) (a) (i) A municipal legislative body may:  

(A) subject to Subsection (1)(a)(ii), deny a petition filed under Section 10-2-403; or 

(B) accept the petition for further consideration under this part. 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommended Motion: 
 

Motion to accept the Mulberry Annexation petition for further consideration.  


